ESPERANCE PORTS
Sea & Land

Client Information Bulletin

Port Closed Days

Please be advised that Esperance Ports Sea and Land (EPSL) will be closed for 24 hours
from: 11:30 am Saturday, 10 December 2011 until 11:30 am Sunday, 11 December
2011. This Port Closed Day is provided under the provisions of the current Enterprise
Bargaining Agreement (EBA).

EPSL will also be closed over the Christmas period from 15:30 pm Saturday, 24
December 2011 through to 07:30 am Monday 26 December 2010.

The EBA does not require Employees to work on a “Closed Day”, but they may
volunteer to do so, if requested.

Should further information be required please feel free to contact:

e Neil Pearson — General Manager — Operations 08 9072 3376

e Brant Grundy (Trumby) — Terminal Manager 08 9072 3378

e David Jamieson - Operations Manager 08 9072 3375

e Katie Williams — Acting Commercial Manager 08 9072 3336
Regards
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Chief'Executive Officer

17 October 2011



